

Tuesday 3rd September 2024.

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to inform you that we are planning a trip for the children to Hull City Centre as part of our Geography learning journey 'What makes Hull special?' in the Autumn Term. The trip will take place on **Wednesday 11**th **September 2024**. During the day we will be completing part of the Hull Fish Trail and identifying key features in the city centre.

We will be travelling by coach; the journey will take approximately 20 minutes. Children will attend the trip during normal school hours, please ensure that they arrive promptly at school as we will be unable to wait for late arrivals.

Children should wear school uniform and sensible footwear as normal. They will also need to bring:

- a packed lunch and a bottle of water
- a waterproof coat (just in case)

Please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff if you have any queries.

Thank you

Mrs Sarel & Mrs Strachan.

Executive Headteacher: Mrs K Roe Head of School: Mrs S Moore Assistant Headteacher: Mrs S Hawksley

Sidmouth Primary School, Sidmouth Street, Newland Avenue, Hull HU5 2JY

Telephone: 01482 441152

Email: admin@sidmouth.hull.sch.uk

Website: www.sidmouthprimaryschool.co.uk

Twitter: @sidmouthschool

















